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Madison Brame

From: trevor george <drtrevorgeorge@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2024 4:45 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Regulation #16A-4953: Registration of Naturopathic Doctors
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Dear Chairman George D. Bedwick and Independent Regulatory Review Commission Members: I 
am contacting you to voice my support for the regulation implementing the Naturopathic Doctors 
Registration Act (Regulation #16A-4953: Registration of Naturopathic Doctors). This regulation will 
allow Naturopathic Doctors in Pennsylvania to work with patients who can be assured of a 
Naturopathic Doctor's training, background, and proper regulation. This final-form regulation also 
contains language that correctly distinguishes Naturopathic Doctors from other various lay 
practitioners in the Commonwealth. This was accomplished by the PA State Board of Medicine voting 
to strike section 18.907(b) of the regulation which the PA Association of Naturopathic Physicians has 
been supportive of.  
 
 
Personally, I grew up in SW PA and recently relocated back here as my company needed me here. It 
would be an honor to be able to provide the services I am trained to do to those in my old community.  
 
 
Chairman Bedwick, we need this. This move is so vitally important to those seeking more options in their 
healthcare. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Trevor George ND 


